
 

Dear Hogan Family, 
 
We are pleased to announce we have reopened the re-enrollment window for the 2023-24 school year! 
Re-enrollment is our annual process to determine if your student will return for the next school year. As a 
reminder, we use SchoolMint as an online enrollment and communications platform. Please see the 
enclosed “HPA Enrollment Process” document to assist you through the system. 
 
The deadline to complete all re-enrollment forms, including uploading required documents (if applicable), is 
July 11, 2023.    Registering by the deadline secures your transportation stop for the school year 
as well! Any students who enroll after July 11th will not have a bus stop for the first two weeks 
of school. 
 
 
If you have any questions about any required forms or need to speak to a school representative, please 
contact our office at: 
 

 Elementary School – Sharita Taylor at (816) 444-5010 
 Middle School – Kira Morrison at (816) 444-4479 
 High School – Kendra Young at (816) 444-3464 

 
If you encounter a technical error, please contact technical support at SchoolMint, 
support@schoolmint.com. To complete this process in one sitting, you may need the following 
documents available for digital upload (take a photo of each with your mobile device or use a scanner): 
 

 Parent driver’s license or state ID 
 Student’s birth certificate 
 Student’s immunization record 
 Proof of Residency (see enclosed Registration Process document for more 

information). 
 
Thank you and we look forward to having you and your family join us for another successful school 
year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Hogan Community   


